
 

Reception  

WOW Day! 
 

Reception class is very lucky to be having a 

visit from Jo Richardson from Space 

Detectives on Monday 29th January.  
 

We will be taking part in a workshop called 

‘Fizzy Rockets’ which will be lots of fun! 
 

To cover the cost of the workshop, we need a 

voluntary contribution of £2.10 (£1.05 for 

Pupil Premium children). 
 

Although the cost of the workshop is 

voluntary, in reality it will not be able to take 

place unless costs are met.  We therefore ask 

that your contributions be paid and permission 

given on ParentPay by: Friday 19th January, at 

the very latest. 
 

If you have any questions about this activity, 

please don’t hesitate to come and speak to us. 

Kind Regards, 

The Reception Team 

 

 

 


